

TOWN OF LEDYARD

Department of Land Use and Planning

Juliet Hodge, Director of Planning and Development 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339

Telephone: (860) 464-3215 Email: planner@ledyardct.org

August 21, 2023

Kevin Dombrowski, Chairman Ledyard Town Council 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339

RE: C.G.S. 8-24 Review for sale of Town-owned property

Dear Chairman Dombrowski,

The Ledyard Planning & Zoning Commission, at its August 10, 2023 meeting, voted unanimously to forward a FAVORABLE REPORT in accordance with C.G.S. Section 8.24 to the Town Council for a MOTION to sell the town-owned property located at 332 Colonel Ledyard Highway

Please contact me at Town Hall with any questions. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Juliet Hodge

Director of Land Use & Planning

C: Fred Allyn III, Mayor File